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May 21,2009 

Memorandum 

To: Paul Kramer, California Energy Commission 
Christopher Meyer, California Energy Commission 

From: Camille Champion, Stirling Energy Systems/Tessera Solar Inc. 

RE: Notice of Address Change for Stirling Energy Systems (SES)/Tessera Solar Inc. 

This memo is to inform you that Stirling Energy Systems/Tessera Solar Inc. has recently changed its 

address. The new address is: 

Stirling Energy Systems 
4800 North Scottsdale Road; Suite 5500 
Scottsdale, AZ 85251 

Please note that this address is to be used for all projects that are filed by Stirling Energy Systems and/or 

Tessera Solar Inc. which would include the SES Solar One, LLC and the SES Solar Two, LLC. This address 

change does not alter or impact the project names, documents filed supporting the projects, or parties 

involved that were docketed with the California Energy Commission. 

If you have any questions, or need any additional information please feel free to contact this office at 

(602) 957-1818. 
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